Mitchell E. Daniels, Jr., Governor
Kyle J. Hupfer, Director

Indiana Department of Natural Resources

Peach Tree Environmental
7630 N. Fox Hollow Rd.
Bloomington, IN 47408

Dear Sirs,

We at the Indiana Dept. of Natural Resources wanted to extend our thanks to you
for bringing the product Sheen Kleen to our attention. We use it at our Paynetown
Marina fueling station facility on Lake Monroe and are very pleased with its
effectiveness. Handling the small amount of fuel that sometimes drips from a
patron’s watercraft into the water is dealt with in a most effective manner using
Sheen Kleen. We recommend the product highly.

Philip’' V. Wilson, Reservoir Specialist
Monroe Reservoir
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